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Brian Schultz

From: Cristina Slaton
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2020 4:10 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Docket Correspondence
Attachments: Kwasniak Letter - Deer Creek RV Golf & Country Club 20190071-WS.pdf

Good afternoon,  
 
Please place the attached letter in Consumers and Their Representatives, in Docket No. 20190071‐WS.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Cristina Slaton 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Polmann 
PH:  (850) 413-6018 
FX: (850) 413-6019 
cslaton@psc.state.fl.us 
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Hale Lemmer <hlemmer2@gmail.com> Fri, Jan 31, 2020 at 11 :16 AM 
To: Hale Lemmer <hlemmer2@gmail.com> 

Dear Commissioner, 

Please take a moment to consider my request to have this utility increase Dismissed. I am 
writing this letter in support of Bob Shaw & Christina Crosby in their efforts to dismiss this 
utility increase of 308% proposed by Deer Creek Golf & RV Park onto Fawn Ridge RV Park. 
The parks were separated years ago with the understanding that each park remain 
separate and maintain their individual park systems. We purchase every drop of water that we 
use and we also maintain the integrity of our water systems. They leak, we repair at our parks 
expense. 

Deer Creek Claims that they are experiencing a 30% water loss that is in their park which has 
nothing to do with Fawn Ridge but they want to saddle us with a 308% increase in 
water I sewage payments. 

The majority of owners at Fawn Ridge are retired and on fixed income. The public hearing 
was held in December when most of the owners were absent. 308% increase is excessive 
and Fawn Ridge shouldn't have to pay for Deer Creek's shortcomings. 

Please dismiss this increase and make this complaint part of the application to dismiss. 

Docket # 20190071-WS 

Thank you for you time 

John Kwasniak 
Member/ Owner at Fawn Ridge 
1-810-705-1515 
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